
ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL              OBAN, LORN & THE ISLES                       
COMMUNITY  SERVICES                                             AREA COMMITTEE                     

                                                     
                                                                                        13 th June 2018

PRIMARY SCHOOL REPORT 2017/18 – OBAN, LORN AND THE ISLES

1. SUMMARY

The attached is a report on the primary schools in Oban, Lorn and the 
Isles 2017/18 which is being presented to the OLI Area Committee for 
noting.

2. RECOMMENDATIONS

2.1 That Members note and agree to endorse the content of the appended 
report.

If you require further information, please contact the Head of Education on 
anne.paterson@argyl-bute.gov.uk
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